
 
Brite and Sleeved Can Shortages 
 

As many of you are aware there is a shortage of 
aluminum. The nationwide shortage has affected the supply 
chain of aluminum cans. We are doing our best to forecast our 
demand for sleeved and brite cans. We will need to work 
together to make sure that our supply of cans meets the 
demand of the businesses we serve.  

 
To better meet demand during the shortage we need 

breweries to help us plan for their needs throughout the end of the year. In order for us to 
properly plan we would like to know what brewers have forecasted at a minimum of 90 days out, 
this goes for sleeved and brite cans. Our supply of brite cans will be heavily allocated moving 
forward, or until supplies stabilize.  

 
 

Sleeved Cans:​ The processing period has changed from 5-6 weeks to 8-10 weeks due to can 
availability. We need to forecast out a minimum of 10 weeks to guarantee. 

 
Brite Cans:​ Supplies are out 4-5 weeks on brite cans. We need to forecast out a minimum of six 
weeks to guarantee. Supplies may take as long as December to stabilize. 
 
 

We are changing our policy in hopes that we can accommodate everyone's needs heading 
into the close of this year. It has been a hectic year for the industry, but these changes should 
allow us to supply everyone with what they need. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Beer Dudes Mobile Canning 
 
 


